
                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lees Road 
Aoibheann Daly, Áine Daly and Jack Moloney 

represented our school in the Cross Country 

Finals in Lees Road on November 14th.  Well 

done on a good performance and thanks to 

Carol and Nessa for accompanying them. 

Cumann na mBunscol 
Deadline  

We hold a book fair every 
two years – it will take place this year from 
October 18th–25th. The children will have 
time to browse and buy during school. We 
will also hold an evening for parents to 
attend with children if they wish to visit. 
Date to be confirmed! The school is given a 
% of total book sales to spend on books for 
the school library so we appreciate all 
support towards the book fair. 
  

Christmas Show 21st Dec. 

The school intend to celebrate 
Christmas with a play which will be held in 
St Mary’s Church on Thursday 21st 
December. All classes will be involved in 
one production called ‘A Magical Christmas 
Jigsaw’. We hope it will be a lovely occasion 
for our school community. 
 

Halloween Walk 

Our annual Halloween dress 
up will take place on Friday 27th October. 
The children and teachers dress up in their 
Halloween costumes and assemble at the 
Fairgreen at 8.50am. School bags can be 
dropped earlier to the school if desired. The 
school will walk together in a Halloween 
parade through the village to school. We 
love to show off the efforts made by the 
children and parents. 
 

Parent Teacher Meetings 
Parent Teacher meetings will take place on 
Monday November 13th. Times will be issued 
closer to the time. The majority of meetings 
will take place on that date.  
 

 

Cash for Clobber 

 
There will be a school Cash for Clobber 
collection in November. Please drop bags to 
the school before Wednesday November 
15th.   
 

Scholastic Book Fair 

 
There will be a Scholastic Book Fair in our 
school 18th – 25th. The children are given the 
opportunity in school to visit and look at the 
books. You and your child will be welcomed 
into the school on Thursday 19th to purchase 
some books. The school earn Scholastic 
Rewards to spend on a huge range of 
teacher resources and children’s books for 
the school.  You might find some nice 
stocking fillers for Christmas. 
 

GAA Coaching 

 
Jim Corbett will being a 10 week coaching 
term with all classes beginning on Tuesday 
10th Oct. Please send a helmet and hurley to 
school with your child every Tuesday. The 
school has a small supply of helmets and 
hurleys if the children forget their gear. On 
damp days a jacket is advisable also. 
 

Maths Week 

 
Maths Week 2023 runs from 14th-22nd 
October. All classes will be promoting maths 
learning and fun with table quizzes, games, 
daily brainteasers and competitions. 
 
 

Board of Management  
Parent Nominees 

Please return parent nomination Consent 
Form by latest, Tues. 17 October. 
 


